
May 17, 2021

Greetings Middle School Cyber Academy Families!

We’re getting close to the end of the 2021-22 school year and I wanted to remind you
that all nonperishable cyber kit items need to be returned to the Middle School on June 2nd. Our
instructional support aides will be available to collect items all day from 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM at
door #4. We will also host an evening collection session on June 2nd from 3:00 PM - 5:00 PM.

Items that need to be returned include:

● Calculators
● Scissors
● Rulers
● Exploratory kits (Robotics, FACS, Art)
● 6th-grade Social Studies books

Our instructional aides will need to inventory these items once they are returned, so
please place items in a bag labeled with your student’s first name, last name, and grade
level. Any items not returned will be marked as a student obligation and letters will be sent for
the collection of these materials or for fees to replace materials.

With Bulldog Pride,

Ms. Missy Halcott
Assistant Principal
West York Area Middle School
717-845-1671
mkhalcott@wyasd.org


